
COLLEGE OF THE SEQUOIAS 

 

BOOKSTORE VOUCHER & 

SUPPLEMENTAL STUDENT

SUPPORT ASSISTANCE

For the Fall 2021 semester, COS students

will receive a $250 bookstore voucher

and $500 in supplemental student

support assistance funds! Students must

maintain a minimum of 3 units in order

to receive these assistance funds. 

There is still time 

to register for the 

Fall semester.

Click this text or

 scan below.



COLLEGE OF THE SEQUOIAS

BOOKSTORE VOUCHER

Each student will have a credit at the bookstore

for books and related class materials. Food and

clothing are not covered. 

Students will be notified via email, weekly,

beginning in mid-July that their credit is

available at the bookstore. 

Visit COS.EDU/Bookstores

Email sm617@bncollege.com 

FAQ - Bookstore Voucher 

 

How/when will students receive the bookstore

voucher? 
 

Where can I find out more information?
 



COLLEGE OF THE SEQUOIAS

 

 SUPPLEMENTAL STUDENT

SUPPORT ASSISTANCE

Students who remain enrolled on

September 1, 2021 in at least 3 units will

be mailed a check in the amount of $500.

Students should check their Banner Web to

ensure that their mailing address is correct.

Students should expect their check to arrive

by mid-September. 

Yes, these funds were created to assist

students with food, gas, housing, or child-

care issues that may have been Pandemic

induced. 

When/how will students be notified that their

Supplemental Student Support Assistance

funds are on their way? 

 

 

Can Students use Supplemental Student

Support Assistance funds to purchase things off

campus? 

 



FAQ - ADDITIONAL DETAILS

No, these are supplemental, one-time funds, and

they do not impact financial aid, scholarships, or any

other program funds they may already receive. 

No, these are one-time supplemental awards. 

Yes! The FAFSA and Dream Act are separate

processes for funding. Students should still fill out

the FAFSA or Dream Act application. 

The Supplemental Student Support Assistance funds

are additional funds available to students. 

Email QUESTIONS@COS.EDU

Will these funds impact a student’s financial aid award? 
 

 

Will students have to pay the bookstore voucher or

Supplemental Student Support Assistance money back? 
 

 

Should students still fill out a FAFSA or Dream Act

Application? 
 

Have more question:

 

*Dual and concurrently enrolled high school students

are not eligible for the Bookstore Voucher or

Supplemental Student Support Assistance funds. 


